STATE OF
COLORADO

EXTENG (o REQVEST™
Re: Hawkeye Mine technical revision review letter fov Tezudica- RENV(Clow

DON CORAM <dicoram@msn.com> Wed, Nov 8, 2013 at 1:00 PM
To: "Oswald - DNR, Robert" <robert.oswald@state.co.us>

You are correct. Thank you. | am in Denver. Did not have senice on most of the trip.

Thanks
Don M-193g-30 , TR-03
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Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Oswald - DNR, Robert" <robert.oswald@state.co.us> wrote:

Don - 1 will approve your request for an extension of the decision dates for the four technical revisions (TRs) that
are currently under review. | will write a more formal response letter to you, in addition to this quick email.

However, first | want to make sure | have summarized correctly what your series of emails yesterday were
conveying:

The current decision date for each of the TRs is set for November 6, 2013. The TRs are not presently adequate
for approval, the reasons for which are set forth in each review letter we sent to you. You are asking for a 30-day
extension for all the decision dates, effectively moving the decision dates to December 6, 2013.

Please confirm that this is correct, and | will send a response letter to you today.
Thank you - Bob
On Tue, Nov 5, 2013 at 5:32 PM, DON CORAM <dicoram@msn.com> wrote:

With my crazy schedule traveling to Denver, 30 days would be good.
Don

Date: Tue, 5 Nov 2013 15:08:38 -0700

Subject: Hawkeye Mine technical revision review letter

From: robert.oswald@state.co.us

To: dicoram@msn.com; russ.means@state.co.us; ed.cotter@Im.doe.gov

Don - As before, here is the review letter for the Hawkeye TR-03. Il approve an extension request, for all 4 of
the technical revisions, but | need to know a specific length of time or a specific date.

Looking forward to hearing from you on that.
Thanks - Bob

Bob Oswald
Environmental Protection Specialist



